
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting

March 5, 2007- 

Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Ellen Mushlin
 
The Board discussed rising electric costs with electric heat and gas/pellet stove options for interested homeowners.

The Board reviewed snow plowing problems.

The Board discussed delinquent homeowners and those that have been turned over for collection.

The Board discussed landscaping 2007 and the possibility of hiring an independent contractor for weekly mowing 
and weed whacking and Crockett’s will do cleanups, mulching and chemical applications.

Minutes approved 4-0.

Next meeting Monday Apr 2- 6pm 3 Lex.


